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Statement from Illinois Chamber of Commerce President & CEO Todd Maisch on the IEPA 
Volkswagen Settlement Plan: 
 
“Illinois headquarters many of our nation’s top manufacturers that create vast amounts of 
jobs across the state. The Illinois Chamber supports the Illinois Environmental Protection 
Agency’s commitment to ensuring sufficient money in the plan goes to clean vehicles and 
clean locomotives while offering employers of all kinds the ability to access the plan.  
 
Investing in Illinois’ heavy industry, infrastructure and business community is a chance to 
maximize our state’s economic growth. 
 
Our state faces many economic and environmental challenges, but we support the 
balanced approach of policy that encourages business growth with smart environmental 
investment.” 
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